
Report of an awareness program on 
“Gender Sensitization-The POSH Act”  

at 
Swami Shraddhanand College (SSNC), 

University of Delhi 
09.02.2024 

 

The Internal Complaints Committee, SSNC organized an awareness program on “Gender 

Sensitization-The POSH Act” for the students and staff on 9th February 2024. The speaker for 

the program was Ms. Niyati Sharma, Senior Advocate, Delhi High Court, Member, ICC, SSN 

College.   There were 77 student participants and teaching and non-teaching staff that attended 

the program. The participants were made aware of The POSH Act; Internal Complaints 

Committee of the college; and were sensitized about the need of appropriate behaviour in the 

working place. They were apprised of the composition and functioning of ICC. The participants 

were encouraged to not to tolerate any type of such harassment and report it.  At the same time, 

they were alerted of false reports which can invite to penalisation. The students and faculty 

members appreciated the program very much. 



 



 

 



 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



Attendance and feedback 

A total number of 77 students and teaching and non-teaching staff attended the 

program. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 



Feedback Responses







 


